
 

 C-COR Living Room and Community Space 

 WILLIAMS COMMONS 

In honor of long time servant, friend and previous employee Michael Williams, 

Shelter KC is dedicating the new C-COR living space in his honor.  

Michael was hired as an evening cook in the Missions kitchen where he quickly  

became a “Light on a Hill” as his cheerful spirit and powerful witness spurred a  

ministry beyond food that touched the lives of volunteers, clients and staff.  

Serving dinner and hosting volunteers was his role, but his true work was to point 

people to Jesus, and to make sure everyone he encountered felt seen and known.  

Michael eventually transitioned to becoming a C-COR counselor prior to his        

retirement. He continued to apply his profound knowledge of Scripture and       

testimony as he helped nurture the recovery process of men in the C-COR program. 

In 2023, Michael transitioned to his heavenly home after battling a long illness. In 

memory of his significant imprint on the Mission and all who encountered him, we 

intend to honor his memory and living testimony by dedicating the new C-COR 

lounge in his honor, naming it the Williams Commons.  “I’m just a no body, trying to tell       

everybody, about somebody Jesus; who 

can save everybody!” M. D. Williams 

A Dedication and Memorial to former employee Michael Williams 

Sponsorship Opportunities 

This is a group sponsorship opportunity with           

individuals encouraged to make honorariums in 

memory of Michael Williams.  Donations can be made 

in increments of $20, $50, $100 and above. 

Groups may contact Shelter KC to adopt the kitchen or 

living room and sponsor furniture, décor and over-

head costs for those spaces. 

Total Project Goal: $75,000 

Group Sponsorship Opportunities 

Kitchen: Appliances, Barstools, Kitchenware, Decor  

Living Room: Furniture, TV/Audio, Décor 

Memorial Wall: Dedication piece highlighting Michael Wil-

liams and his legacy at Shelter KC 

All donations made in honor of the Williams Commons will 

have an opportunity to be included on the Memorial Wall. 


